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Comments: My objection to this proposal is simple:  e-bikes are motorized vehicles.  They do no belong on trails

where other motorized vehicles are unsafe or prohibited. 

There are already Class 1 e-bikes that are causing damage to these trails. They allow the rider to throttle the

motor and override their own input for maximum power (and trail destruction), so long as they are moving the

pedals even a small amount.  It will only get worse.

Keep ALL e-bikes off of mountain bike and hiking trails.


